
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Prep students are now into Week 6 and have settled in very well. They are now making new friends, learning and enjoying every challenge 

that each day brings. We are so proud of our Preps for establishing set routines, learning to be organised, asking questions and becoming 

more independent. 

Preps are now full time at our College. Thank you for all the parent support during the last few weeks and bringing your child to their 

interview. These interviews were a series of school readiness assessments with their class teacher, that help teachers identify each individual 

student need, to assist teachers in catering for your child’s learning. 

Please remember to continue reading to your child every day and make sure that they are here at school, no later than at 8:55am.  

A big thank you to all our Prep teachers for setting every child in Prep up for success. 

Year 1 Community Walk 

Recently, the Year 1s participated in a local Community Walk around Tarneit. During their walk they visited important local landmarks, 

including the bus stops, the chemist, the supermarket, Kindergarten, the school crossing and were even able to visit and play on two 

playgrounds.  

The purpose of this Community Walk was for our Year 1s to discuss and understand the purpose and importance of our community services 

and how they help us. The Year 1 teachers were so impressed with the students’ behaviour and can’t wait for their next excursion together! 

A special thank you to our Yr 1 teachers for all their efforts and organisation.  

P- 2 Year Level Assemblies 

We are excited to start our P-2 weekly assemblies, which will be held in: 

Prep – Building A 

Year 1 – Building D 

Year 2 – Building E 

These assemblies take place on Friday mornings. This is a great opportunity to share key information. We hope to see many students 

receiving an Excellence Awards from our Learning Ladder this term. All parent and carers are welcome. 

Parent Workshops 

Over the last few weeks, we have had a number of Term 1 parent workshops, including Classroom Helpers, Maths and our Route into Reading 

sessions.  

A huge thank you to all the parents who attended one or more of our workshop sessions. These sessions are put in place to support and 

promote the work that we as a College continue to embed with your child every day.  

One of our greatest resources is our parent community and whether you are involved in your child’s learning in class through the Classroom 

Helper program or whether you work with your child at home with our Maths and Route into Reading strategies, we thank you very much and 

appreciate your support and effort. Together we achieve more. 

A big thanks to our Leading Teachers for conducting these program. 

Kind Regards, 

 
 

Matthew Naudi 

Assistant Principal Year Prep & Year 4 


